IT'S OUR LAST CHANCE TO STOP IT:

Tell City Council Speaker Christine Quinn to
say ‘NO’ to the Upzoning and Huge Additions
On Top of this Iconic Building!

Developers want to change Chelsea’s zoning AGAIN to build more huge high-rises -
BUT THIS TIME THEY WANT TO DO IT ON TOP OF HISTORIC CHELSEA MARKET!

The only one who can stop it is Christine Quinn. Already approved by the City
Planning Commission, by November the City Council gets the final vote to approve
or reject the rezoning.

We don’t need more overdevelopment - we don’t need more historic buildings and
neighborhood character destroyed - and we don’t need more special
deals for wealthy, international developers. This plan jeopardizes
the affordability, livability, and diversity of the entire
Chelsea neighborhood.

Join THOUSANDS of New Yorkers who've already
told Speaker Quinn - VOTE ‘NO’ ON THE
CHELSEA MARKET REZONING!

Call Speaker Quinn: (212) 564-7757
E-mail her: speakerquinn@council.nyc.gov

Write her: 224 West 30th Street #1206
New York, NY 10001 /.
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Find out more at www.gvshp.org/chelseamarket
or www.savechelsea.net



